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Ruth Nettles - c) 
From: mike smallridge [michael.smallr1dge@century21 .corn] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 16,2010 150 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: WESTLAKELAND WASTEWATER LETTERHEAD.docx 

Attachments: WESTLAKELAND WASTEWATER LElTERHEAD.docx 

2/16/2010 



WEST LAKELAND WASTEWATER 
P.O. BOX 10419 

BROOKSVILLE, FL. 34603 
352-302-7406 

February 16. 2010 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

R E  Docket# 090415. 

Dear Commission Clerk 

Order # PSC 09-0793-PCU-SU, a granted request for Interim rates for West Lakeland 
Wastewater, was never implemented and no monies where collected from the customers 
due to the failure of the utility to  secure the interim funds collected as required by 
commission rule. 

Have a nice day. 

Sincerely, 

S I Mike Smallridge 
Receiver of West Lakeland Wastewater. 


